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NOTICE OF AMENITY CENTER RE OPENING  

The District will be re-opening the Amenity Center on Friday, 5/15/2020 at 9:00 am.  The 
re-opening does not mean that the COVID-19 is no longer a threat.  The opening will 
consist of the COVID-19 Social Distancing Restrictions as well as CDC Guidelines.  
PLEASE ADHERE TO THE RESTRICTIONS AND GUIDELINES. 

The following are the restrictions set forth for use of the Amenity Center: 

Maximum Pool Deck Occupancy:  The maximum pool deck occupancy has been 
reduced to 50% of the bathing load.  At no point should there be more than 54 persons in 
the amenity center.  The 6 Ft. apart requirement is still in place and we ask that all users 
adhere to this requirement.  Because of the reduction in the maximum occupancy limit 
use of the pool should be by residents only.  Please do not bring non residents to the pool 
as this will impact the ability of others to be able to enjoy the pool.  There will be no 
gatherings permitted at the amenity center.     

Pool Furniture: If you will be using pool chairs and or furniture they will need to be 
covered with your own personal towel.  Please do not lay on the lounge chairs without a 
towel covering it. 

Water Fountain Use:  Please bring water with you to the amenity center.  Due to possible 
contamination by mouth use we will be turning the water fountain off.   

Minors: All minors are to be accompanied by an adult.  There should be no unsupervised 
minors in the amenity center or on the playground.  If minors are observed without 
Supervision they will be asked to leave.  

Swimmers:  Swimmers who feel unwell should not under any circumstances use the pool 
or go to the amenity center.   

Signage:  We will be installing signage to remind all users of the restrictions and 
guidelines. 

The Social Distancing Restrictions should be adhered by all while in the Amenity Center.  
Please be sure to wash your hands and shower before entering the pool.   

In the event that these restrictions and guidelines are not adhered to the District will 
proceed and close the Amenity Center.  If you observe a violation of the restrictions and 
guidelines please contact the District Office to report it.  

 

 


